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December 29, 1975

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I received in this morning's mail your letter of December 26 and was
more than happy to provide you with the materials I forwarded to you late
last week.

I appreciate your kind greetings and good wishes fer the New Year and
want to wish you and yours the very same. I certainly enjey our fine working
relationship and hope to hear from you in the New Year whenever I can be of
service.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Jo n Young


